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NOTE VERBALE DATED 25 JUNE 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT
MISSION OF GREECE TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED

TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and, with reference
to his note dated 15 May 1996, in which a response regarding implementation of
provisions of Security Council resolution 1054 (1996) of 26 April 1996 was
requested, has the honour to report the following:

- The Sudan has no diplomatic or consular representation in Greece.
Consequently, there was no need for any action to be taken by the
Greek Government for the implementation of paragraph 3 (a) of the
resolution.

- As regards paragraph 3 (b) of the resolution, no request has been
submitted as of today according to its relevant provisions for
granting permission to Sudanese officials to enter Greece.
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